
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE 
 

THERE WILL BE NO REGULAR MEETING OF THE 
SANTA ROSA CITY COUNCIL HELD ON  

 
TUESDAY, APRIL 23, 2013 

 
 
POSTED:  APRIL 11, 2013 
 
STEPHANIE A. WILLIAMS 
SANTA ROSA DEPUTY CITY CLERK 
 

   Disability-related aids or services, including printed information in alternate 
formats, to enable persons with disabilities to participate in public meetings are 
available by contacting the City Clerk’s Office at 543-3010 one week prior to the 
meeting.  Meeting information can also be accessed via the internet at 
http://srcity.org.  

http://srcity.org/

